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In reality the citizen has few opportunities to actually impact government.  Powerful 

moneyed interests consume the attention of politicians. The only way to directly get a 

chance to be heard is the ballot measure that can go directly to the voters. It is 

unhealthy and likely unwise to frustrate the will of the people by making it nearly 

impossible to get a chance at the ballot.  It also seems mean and petty.   


